
 

 

 

CITY OF VERGAS 

Board of Review 

Wednesday, May 25, 2021 11:00 am 

 
The City Council of Vergas met for the Board of Review meeting to review 16 parcels that were not given proper notification 

for our regularly scheduled meeting held on April 7 at 1:00 p.m., on Tuesday, May 25, 2021 in the Smart Room at the Vergas 

Event Center and on zoom with the following members present:  Mayor Julie Bruhn , Council Members, Logan Dahlgren, 

Paul Pinke, Bruce Albright and Natalie Fischer. Absent: none.  Also present: Clerk-Treasurer Julie Lammers and Otter Tail 

County Assessor Brandi Hanson.   

 

Mayor Julie Bruhn called the meeting to order. 

 

County Assessor’s reviewed reason for the meeting.  

 

No citizens were present or had called the assessor regarding property values.  

 

The business for which the meeting was called having been completed, the meeting was adjourned at 11:07 p.m.  

Clerk-Treasurer Julie Lammers, CMC 


